
   
 
 

 
 
 

Hollywood Lodge #355 has arranged for a tour of 
NASA’s Jet Propulsion Laboratory in La Cañada / 
Flintridge on Friday, March 1, 2024, with lunch at 
Dish Restaurant, after the tour. 
 
Tickets can be reserved on a first come, first 
served basis. Each brother or widow is welcome 
to include one guest. Once all tickets are 
reserved, additional requests will be wait-listed. 
 
If interested in participating, or you have 
questions, please email Bro. Hal Bookbinder at 
hal.bookbinder@ucla.edu.  
 

To read more about JPL, go to 
https://www.jpl.nasa.gov 
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